
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing to replace the bridge on AL-1 (US-431) over the 
Abandoned Georgia Southwestern Railroad and Chewalla Creek in Barbour County, Alabama.  InformaƟon about 
the project is available to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by US mail, email, 
or online as described below. Comments for the proposed project must be submiƩed by January 24, 2023.   

        Online and In-Person  
        Public Involvement 

 Bridge Replacement on AL-1 (US-431)  
over Abandoned Georgia Southwestern Railroad and Chewalla Creek 

  In-Person Public MeeƟng 
 

An informal meeƟng will be held:  
 

Tuesday, January 10, 2023  
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 
Eufaula Parks and Rec Community Center 

747 Lake Drive 
Eufaula, AL 36027 

 
Anyone with a disability requiring special 

assistance, should contact the Region office at 
the above address or call (334) 353-6897 at 

least two days in advance of the meeƟng. The 
meeƟng faciliƟes are wheelchair accessible. 

 

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: us431-bridgereplacement@dot.state.al.us  

Phone:  (334)353-6924 (3-minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: ALDOT – Southeast Region Office  

   100 Capitol Commerce Blvd. 

   Suite 210, Bldg. B 

   Montgomery, AL 36117 

Project DescripƟon  
ALDOT is proposing the replacement of 

two sets of roadway/ pedestrian bridges 
on SR-1 (US-431) over Chewalla Creek and 

an abandoned Georgia Southwestern 
Railroad line. These bridges will be 

replaced with wider bridges to 
accommodate high roadway traffic 

volumes. The new bridges will also be 
equipped with pedestrian sidewalks in 

order to conƟnue to accommodate foot 
traffic along the corridor. 

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by January 24, 2023. 


